
 
 
 

 
 

"You have crowned the year with your bounty, And your paths drip with fatness."  (Psalm 65:11) 

O, the gracious mercies and blessings of our Precious Lord Jesus Christ.  As we reflect on this past year and look 

forward to entering into this new year, our hearts must turn to God in gratitude.  So very many wonderful things 

He has done through Touch The World and that excites us as we anticipate what He is going to do in 2024.  There 

is so much need in so many places where God is using TTWM.  We could easily make excellent, beneficial use of 

a million dollars within a month and there would still be pressing needs.  I was talking to our Father this morning 

as I was driving and we talked together about those needs.  Of course, I expressed appreciation for all He has done 

already through TTWM and the generous donors, and thanked Him for whatever He is going to do this year.  Only 

He knows His timeline and the scope of His plan.  We must be comfortable to let Him execute His plan while at 

the same time be very diligent to talk to Him often and express our needs and desires.  Those desires to do good 

things for others as a reflection of Him are given to us by Him.  We as human beings do not naturally look to care 

for others but look to our own interest.  It is the Holy Spirit of Almighty God that makes our will to be like His and 

want to do those things.  So, you are praying in the will of God when you ask for His assistance to accomplish His 

will.  So, keep praying. 

 

God has opened another door for the presentation of God's work in TTWM.  I 

will be doing two radio programs on the Truth Network's Nikita Koloff show 

(AM 830, FM 97.7 and FM 102.9) in the next couple weeks about the work 

of TTWM.  Also, God has opened the door for me to be a guest on the 

Christian Car Guy Show on those same stations on Feb.17th, 2024.  Pray that 

God will touch people's hearts to pray for and support the work.  Much yet to 

do so prayers are critical.  We count on you for that.  

 

God bless you for your faithful support and prayers for this ministry.  

 

 

 

Until He comes, 

 

Homer Murdock 
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“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 


